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Bellamy Names Top Command Staff 

 

The new top commanders begin their official duties today. 

Keeping his promise to fill the top vacancies in the Greensboro 
Police Department by April 18, Chief Tim Bellamy announced 
the selection of four Assistant Chiefs to help lead the 
department. The new assistant chiefs are: 

 Harold Scott, Patrol Bureau Assistant Chief  
 Dwight Crotts, Investigative Bureau Assistant Chief  
 Ronald Rogers, Support Bureau Assistant Chief  

 Martha Kelly, Management Bureau Assistant Chief 

Bellamy also announced the promotion of four lieutenants to 
captain. The new captains are: Jane Allen, Richard Whisenant, 
Therron Phipps and Janice Rogers. 

>  Read more about the new assistant chiefs.   

National Police Week 

You can help honor the men 
and women who protect and 
serve our community and our 
nation. 

The week of May 13 is Peace 
Officers' Memorial Week, 
designed to honor the 
dedicated men and women of 
law enforcement who have 

lost their lives in the line of duty. The Greensboro Police 
Department honors its 10 fallen heroes with a variety of community 
events to recognize those who gave the ultimate sacrifice. The 
events are open to the public and everyone is encouraged to 
participate: 

Saturday, May 12: 5K Run to support Special Olympics. Contact 
Officer Sherry Ryan at 433-7280. 
Wednesday, May 16: Berkley Blanks Golf Tournament at Country 
Hills Golf Course. Contact Officer Sherry Ryan at 433-7280. 
Thursday, May 17: Police and Citizens Appreciation Dinner at the 
Embassy Suites Hotel, 6 pm. 
Friday, May 18: Memorial Ceremony at Phill McDonald 
Governmental Plaza, 12 noon. 

Did You Know 

The April 23 Greensboro Board of 
Adjustment meeting scheduled for 2 
pm in the Council Chamber has been 
cancelled due to a lack of agenda 
items. The next meeting is scheduled 
for Tuesday, May 29, at 2 pm in the 
Council Chamber. For more 
information, call 373-2144. 

The 2007 GYC Carnival begins May 8 
and continues through May 13 at the 
Greensboro Coliseum. Get more 
information on gate admission, ride 
prices, daily discounts and ride 
discounts. 

Greensboro Beautiful recently 
approved two grants through its 
Neighborhood Initiative Grants 
program. Funding is being awarded to 
the Charles B. Aycock Historic 
Neighborhood ($1,000) for the 
Yanceyville Street Median 
Beautification Project, and to the 
Fisher Park Neighborhood Association 
($1,000) to plant Pin Oak Street Trees 
at the intersection of Parkway / 
Bessemer / Eugene streets. 
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>  Get more information.  

Questions or comments about this newsletter should be 
addressed to: Nancy Lindemeyer, Communications Manager, 
373-2105 or email. 

Subscribe to receive City Connections in your email.  
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